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OHIO LAW MAY PROVIDED PROTECTIONS TO YOU AND ALLOW PROMETHEUS LABORATORIES TO BILL YOU FOR AMOUNTS THAT ARE DIFFERENT FROM THOSE PROVIDED BY THE FEDERAL LAW AS DESCRIBED IN YOUR RIGHTS AND PROTECTIONS AGAINST SURPRISE MEDICAL BILLING (HYPERLINK BACK TO THE GENERAL NSA BILLING RIGHTS IN THE EVENT A OH RESIDENT LANDS HERE.)

FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING YOUR PROTECTIONS AGAINST SURPRISE BILLING OR TO LEARN ABOUT MAKING A COMPLAINT CONTACT OR VISIT: 

Ohio Department of Insurance
50 W Town Street Suite 300, Columbus Ohio 43215 
Phone: 800-686-1526 |
website: https://insurance.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/odi/consumers/health/surprise-billing










